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3rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

LOWER FIVE - Curriculum Evening 

Wednesday 9th November 2022, refreshments from 5:00pm and presentations to start at 5:30pm. 
 

We write to invite you and your daughters to our forthcoming Lower Five Curriculum Evening. The 

format for the evening will be: 

 

• Mr Barnes will discuss the YELLIS tests that were taken by your daughters at the start of the 

academic year, the chances graphs produced and how these are used to support your daughter’s 

learning. Students will have individual meetings the following day with Tutors to discuss these. 

• Miss Johnson will give an overview of Personal, Social, Health, Citizenship and Economic 

Education 

• Mr Beasley will provide an update on e-safety 

• Mrs Ingrouille will provide information on Learning Support and exams access arrangements 

• Mr McGovern, Lower Five-Year Coordinator, will conclude the evening 
 

We would strongly encourage you and your daughter to attend if possible. The presentations will take 

place in the College Hall, starting at 5:30pm, with an opportunity from 5.00 p.m. to socialise and meet 

representatives of the Senior Leadership Team, Year Coordinator, Tutors, and other colleagues. The 

presentations will last around one hour in total. Your daughter may remain in College from the end of the 

College day and supervision will be in place – we will discuss the arrangements with the students prior to 

the evening.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the College and, as always, please do not hesitate to make contact 

if you have any queries or concerns. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Howard Barnes 

Mr Howard Barnes 

Director of Studies 


